
Hello Australasia Class! 

Well the good weather is back! We hope you are all outside enjoying the sunshine and getting lots of exercise. 

Mrs Parsons has been soaking her girls with a water pistol and enjoying water fights and playing with paddling 

pools when she is not busy emailing or phoning all of you. Her 3 Great Tit chicks have now fledged and everyone 

is missing watching them already. 

 
If you or your parents would rather us not publish your face in the photos we use on the “Wall of Wonder”, please let us know when you 

email the photos. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Freya – Has been working hard 

on her maths, and practising 

showing all her working out, as 

well as doing some very tricky 

comprehension activities.  She 

even found some time to practise 

her recorder – well done! 

Thomas – has had some little 

feathered babies arrive at his 

house.  He has been helping to 

take care of the 5 chicks. Don’t 

they look cute! 

 

Max T – has been learning all about VE 

day and made a great information 

poster.  He celebrated with scones, a 

BBQ and bunting! 

Max has been enjoying his Roman 

learning and has created a beautiful 

mosaic.  He has also been having fun on 

Sumdog. 

 

Maddie – has been having a go at 

some home science experiments.  She 

had great fun making her own lava 

lamp. She has also been enjoying 

spending time with her pets. After 2 

weeks in the incubator, Maddie also 

has 11 duck eggs that are looking 

healthy and might hatch! 

 

Wills – has finished his Roman 

soldier helmet and shield.  I don’t 

think I would argue with him! He 

has also written a great diary 

entry. 

 

Freddie – Has been working on a 

family project ‘Islands’, and has 

written a great acrostic poem about 

the sea. He has also designed his 

own island and tried to advertise it 

to his grandparents as a great 

holiday destination! He has thought 

about how he would survive on an 

island and has been getting creative 

with art and lego. 

 

Teddy – has been doing lots of 

mindfulness activities, such as clay 

modelling, painting, reading and 

playing his guitar.  He also found 

time to build himself a Roman shield! 

Teddy’s sunflower is now a huge 

135cm tall! 

 

Harvey – Is still practising his times tables every day, and it sounds like he 
might be on his way to becoming a master soon! 

He has been really enjoying the Roman topic and has produced some 
amazing art work, and has even found time to help out in the garden –wow!

 
 

Elodie – Has also been raising 

new life and having to say good 

bye this week, as she helped her 

family to release their butterflies. 

She has had a busy week tree 

climbing, learning about the 

digestive system and making 

some very yummy looking 

gingerbread! 

 


